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Transforming Southbank Boulevard 
Construction update
October 2020
Construction of the Civic Space 
The new Civic Space for the Southbank Boulevard project is taking shape with demolition of the roadway and footpath, along with critical service installation works complete. Bluestone footpath works in front of the ABC Centre are also complete, and the area has been partially reopened for use.
Ongoing works 
Works are in progress at the eastern end of the site (near Sturt Street) at the moment. Paving works in the area along Sturt Street are expected to be completed by the end of October.

Once these works are complete, construction will transition to the western part of the project located towards Moore Street. More information will be provided when this part of the program is reached.

Bike lane and footpath works outside of 55 Southbank Boulevard are also continuing and are scheduled to be completed by the end of November.

All works are being carried out during the day from 7am to 5pm with minimal noise impacts.

COVID-19 Restrictions
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Good progress has been made on the Civic Space however adjustments have been required on site as part of COVID-19 restrictions. While these changes have inevitably slowed down delivery timeframes, we are still on track to complete the Civic Space by March 2021, assuming there are no further COVID-19 delays and restrictions. The health and safety of our workers remains our priority as we continue to deliver projects around the city.
Footpath works in front of the ABC Centre
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Civic space works continue 

To find out more, please contact 9658 9658, email southbankboulevard@melbourne.vic.gov.au or visit melbourne.vic.gov.au/cityprojects
 
�https://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/building-and-development/shaping-the-city/city-projects/Pages/city-projects.aspx 






